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Docket No. 919.00217/79.-01

Westinghouse Electric Corporation
Nuclear Instrumentation & Control Department
Attn: Mr. D. D. Holcomb .

General Manager
1111 Schilling Road
llunt Valley, MD 21031

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of October 31, 1979, in response to our

letter dated September 14, 1979, with an enclosure. We have no

further questions at this time. We will review your corrective

action during a future inspection..

Sincerely,

b
Uldis Potapovs, C ief
Vendor Inspection Branch
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